Grady Minor

Civil Engineers o Land Surveyors e Planners « Landscape Architects

January 3, 2019

Mr. Timothy Finn, AICP
Principal Planner

Collier County Zoning Division
2800 North Horseshoe Drive
Naples, FL 34104

Re: CU-PL20180001697; Christ the King Presbyterian Church Conditional Use
Dear Mr. Finn:

Attached, please find revised documents for the CU application which reflect a revised conceptual site plan
that identifies two access points to Crews/Country Road. The TIS has also been revised accordingly. It has
recently come to our attention that Crews/Country Road was recently paved by Collier County. We respectfully
request that you amend the suggested condition #6 in your staff report to indicate that at the time of site plan
approval, a sidewalk will need to be installed along Crews/Country Road. The language regarding construction
of the roadway can be deleted due to the recent paving. With regard to your suggested condition #3, we request
that you modify the weekday hours to reflect hours of 7 a.m. to 9 p.m. rather than the 8 p.m. time in your draft
report.

Thank you for working with us on these modifications.

Sincerely,
-

D. Wayne Armold, WICP,
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